
Clortel A. Crosson

Brooklyn, New York 11216

November 24, 2009

Dear Sir/Madam:

When I decided to redesign my kitchen, I was nervous because I didn't

think I could find someone to handle my fickleness and unique taste. I wanted

something different in terms of the cabinetry in my kitchen, and the space

designed with a modern flair. My experience with New York Woodwork, Inc.

Custom Cabinets & Beyond was encouraging, informative, and an overall

highly satisfactory experience with their knowledge, patience and professional

courtesy. Whatever personal needs you may envision in your redesign space,

I would highly recommend New York Woodwork, Inc. for their quality

craftsmanship and outstanding installation service.

On behalf of my family and friends who are now enjoying the space in

my new kitchen, I thank you very much to the courteous staff at New York

Woodwork, Inc.

Sincerely,

Clortel A. Crosson


